
City of Concord

Legislation Text

TFMoran, Inc. on behalf of Unitil Energy Systems, Inc., requesting Minor Site Plan approval and a Conditional
Use Permit to impact wetland buffer for the expansion of a substation at 5 Gulf Street in the Gateway
Performance District.

File #: 19-501, Version: 1

City of Concord Printed on 4/27/2022Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

